
 

 

 

 

REMINDER to PICK UP your PRE-ORDERED LUNCHES 
at the MULTI-PURPOSE ROOM WINDOW EACH DAY! 

 
Monday            -   White Spot-Hamburger, Veggie Burger or Lettuce Wrap 
Tuesday           -   Hot House Pizza-Hawaiian, Cheese, Pepperoni/Bacon 
Wednesday      -   Hot House Calzone-Hawaiian, Cheese, Pepperoni/Bacon 
Thursday          -   Mucho Burrito - Beef Chicken or Veggie Burrito 
Friday               -   Hot Dogs - Beef or Veggie & a bag of Chips! 
 

DAILY EVENTS – check DAILY ANNOUNCMENTS 

UPCOMING LP EVENTS: 

OCTOBER 26 :  LIFETOUCH retake photos day – 9:00am – 11:00pm 
NOVEMBER 1-5:  Literacy & Numeracy Assessment 
NOVEMBER 03:  LAMPAC 
NOVEMBER 04:  MUSIC DEPARTMENT FALL CONCERT 
NOVEMBER 10:  Last day of Term 1 
NOVEMBER 11:  Remembrance Day – school CLOSED  
NOVEMBER 12:  PRO-D 
 

Dear LP families,  

Photo Retakes are coming up on Tuesday, October 26th. Any students that did not get their photo 

taken on September 20th will need to get a school picture taken.  

We had a very successful Earthquake Drill on Thursday the 21st as we participated in the BC 

Shakeout Drill. It was a good reminder for our staff and students.  

Families should know that our LAMPAC does help keep the school supplied with all of the 

required supplies needed in the event of an emergency.  

Thanks to LAMPAC for taking such good care of the school. 

Have a wonderful weekend! 
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https://lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/announcements/
mailto:lambrickpark@sd61.bc.ca


GRAD2022 NEWS: 

ATTENTION ALL Grade 12’s & Parents – Next Virtual Fair will be open November 3rd! 

 

 

Grad Update:  

Graduating students are reminded to check their sd61learn email accounts for an email from Mr. 

Janzen so that they can sign up for the grad google classroom.  

To view information about post-secondary news and scholarship news, please bookmark this 
page for our bimonthly updates LP Scholarship Newsletter  (bit.ly/LPScholar) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1O5lCH6UMJGLf8DJf8oWoPEcsyySVN-99QrirC97WLf0/edit


Lambrick Park Students and Families, 

The Greater Victoria School District is reviewing the School Police Liaison Officer Program and 

wants to hear from you!  

The District is seeking input from staff, students, and families through an online survey to learn 

more about perspectives and experiences with the program. All feedback provided will help inform 

recommendations for the Board of Education when considering the program’s future direction. For 

more information, visit: www.sd61.bc.ca 

SURVEY: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SD61-SPLO-Program 

*Survey closes on Tuesday, October 26, 2021, at 4 p.m.  

 

ACADEMY schedule: 

Our Academy Athletes are now heading to Oak Bay Recreation Center for indoor training on 

Mondays and Wednesdays starting next week. 

Senior Boys Block A Academy Athletes: Bus leaves at 8:30 (be here early to avoid missing the 

bus) 

Junior Boys Block B Academy Athletes: Bus leaves at 10:20 and returns to Lambrick around 

noon (depending on traffic etc) 

Girls Block C Softball Athletes: Bus leaves Lambrick at noon and returns approx. 1:30  

Reminder to please remember:  

- Masks are required on the bus, so please have a supply of extra masks with your baseball 
or softball gear 

- bring your gear  
- wear your BLACKS on Mondays and REDS on Wednesdays 

 

 

Lambrick Park GIRLS BASKETBALL FUNDRAISER - Encourage your family, friends, and 
neighbours to return their deposit containers to one of the 3 Return-It depot locations in Victoria - 
they can donate the total or partial amount of their refund directly to LAMBRICK PARK GIRLS 
BASKETBALL.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.sd61.bc.ca/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SD61-SPLO-Program


SD61 Parents/Guardians, YOU ARE INVITED TO 2 EVENTS: 
  

Parents As Education & Career Coaches Workshop  
 
Careers, Trades, & Transitions Information Evening  
 

           
We hope you can join us for two events (separate registration required for each event):  

1.   Parents As Education & Career Coaches Workshop 
  
Are you: 

         a parent of a middle or high school student? 

         curious to identify your child’s unique values, interests & skills in relation to their post-secondary 
pathway? 

         looking for some practical tips to help your child explore their educational and career choices? 

         Wondering about the supports available from post-secondary institution and/or tips on 
scholarships and financial aid 

This free interactive workshop for parents, facilitated by Ed Planner BC, is designed to support you in 

guiding your student after high school as well as help you understand the BC post-secondary 
environment. 
  
Parents are the greatest influence on their child's education and career decision, making this a beneficial 
evening! 
  

  
Tuesday, November 16, 2021 

7:00 - 8:30 pm 
ZOOM 

Registration is required for this FREE workshop. 
To register, click here  

or visit our website: careers.sd61.bc.ca 

 

  

 
 
 
 

https://sfu.zoom.us/meeting/register/u5Yud-2ppjojG9eyWySWClS10SI7GD6EBo8q
https://careers.sd61.bc.ca/


2.   Careers, Trades, & Transitions Information Evening  
  
Are you: 

·         a parent of a middle or high school student? 
·         interested in helping your child to access the numerous activities and opportunities 

within their school and community that can expose them to various career pathways?  
·         curious to find out what opportunities are available to your child to enable them to 

explore and experience future career paths? 
·         looking for more information on dual credit courses and programs that can allow your 

child to get a head start on their post-secondary path while they are still in high school? 
  
We hope you can join us for an information evening hosted by the Pathways and Partnerships 
team.  This information session is open to middle and secondary students and parents.  

Various career, trade, dual credit and transition opportunities, combined with stories of current and 
graduated students will be showcased. 

  
 Tuesday, November 23, 2021 

7:00-8:00pm 
ZOOM 

Registration is required for this information 
session. 

To register, click here  

or visit our website: careers.sd61.bc.ca 

 

  
For information on either of these events: contact Lindsay Johnson (250-475-4182) 
(ljohnson@sd61.bc.ca) 

Lambrick Park MUSIC PROGRAM FUNDRAISER  

 

Contact jemartin@sd61.bc.ca www.lpssmusicaltheatre.ca 

https://forms.gle/vH96wSBv9f6BSbma7
https://careers.sd61.bc.ca/
mailto:ljohnson@sd61.bc.ca
mailto:jemartin@sd61.bc.ca
http://www.lpssmusicaltheatre.ca/


 

October 2021 Snapshot 

Secondary – Teens and Substance Use 

 Talking to teenagers about difficult subjects like substance use 
can sometimes be a challenge for parents. However, providing your child with 

balanced information about substance use early on and often, can help 
them make informed choices when faced with making a decision. 

 
 

 

http://cm.pn/7mzq

